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LIVING TOGETHER AS ONE NGA

 

Dear Residents,

Greetings from the NGA!

 

The NGA is happy to announce that we will be hosting our yearly Back-to-School Feeding Program this coming June. The details for the upcoming event are as follows:

 

· Where: 
McKinley Pavilion

· When: 
June 2 (Saturday)

· ime: 

7AM feeding program. 8AM back-to-school kits distribution

· Adopted Barangays: We are still going to identify the beneficiary Barangays/communities that we will adopt for this event but they will all definitely be in San Juan.

 

The purpose of our Back-to-School program is to help our less fortunate neighbouring communities who are struggling financially and cannot afford to buy books and other school supplies for their children.

 

We encourage all residents participate in this event and to donate school supplies such as notebooks, ballpens/pencils, cash, etc. Any donation that you make will be very much appreciated and will go a long way in helping a struggling family send their child to school.

 

If you wish to make a donation, please send it to the NGA office located at Johnson Street or let us know so that we can pick it up at your residence.

 

Thank you very much for your continued support and we hope to see you at this event!

 

Sincerely,

The NGA  
Vol. 19 No. 3
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